September 17, 1976

Mr. Lud Shahbazian

628 Studio Road

Ridgefield, New Jersey 07657

Dear Mr. Shahbazian:

We greatly appreciate the renewal of your
Stewardship of St. Vartan, and vour gift
of 3100 for that purnose.

Our Receipt Ho. 25013 is emclosed.

Yours sincerely,

Svraun Palvetzian
Director

Enclosureas



